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District	CTE	Advisory	Board	Minutes  
April	1,	2016 

4:30	–	6:30	PM 
 
Industry	Members	Present:	Mike	Brunelle,	Link	Learning	Coach,	Connect	Ed;	Thomas	Burruss,	Owner,	
Burruss	&	Associates;	Linda	Christopher,	Executive	Director,	LEED;	Bobbe	Dworkis,	County	of	
Sacramento;	Becky	Hansen,	SETA;	Becky	Hansen,	WDP	Analyst	Supervisor,	SETA;	Sue	Hussey,	
Coordinator	Sacramento	City	College;	Terrance	Johnson,	The	Stockton	Bouleard	Partnership;	Michael	
Lee,	Member	Education	Manager,	Golden	One;	Jennifer	Johnson,	Apple	Education,	Inc.;	Floyd	Seabron,	
WBL/CTR	Coordinator,	Job	Corps;	Ron	Silvas,	Graphic	Engineer,	Intel;	 
 
Education,	Parents,	District	Members	Staff:	Patrick	Bohman,	Administrator;	Cliff	Collins,	Teacher;	
Robert	Diaz,	Teacher;	Katy	Hensley,	Work-based	Learning	Coordinator;	Cindy	Kazee,	Parent;	Lynn	
Plocher,	CTE	Coordinator;	Scott	Singer,	Teacher;	Joseph	Stymeist,	Interim	Director	of	Career	and	
College	Ready	Department 
 
Meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Joseph	Stymeist. 
 
Welcome	and	Introductions:  
Joe	reintroduced	himself	and	introduced	Lynn	Plocher,	CTE	Coordinator.	The	purpose	of	the	meeting	
was	to	review	and	discuss	the	infrastructure	opportunities	being	provided	by	the	Career	and	Technical	
Education	Incentive	Grant. 
 
Program	Overview	and	Update:  
Joe	gave	an	overview	of	the	current	CTE	programs	and	the	distribution	of	CTE	teachers	in	the	district.	
Joe	introduced	the	three	projects	being	proposed	and	then	excused	himself	for	another	
appointment.	Lynn	Plocher	answered	questions	about	the	improvements	and	the	goal	of	the	grant,	
which	is	to	improve,	enhance	or	expand	CTE	pathways. 
 
The	vote	was	unanimous	to	support	these	projects	as	funds	permit. 
 
Program	Needs:  
Cindy	Kazee	asked	if	we	could	approve	the	purchase	of	four	pieces	of	Haas	equipment	for	the	
MaD	program	at	J.F.	Kennedy	High	School.	Lynn	Plocher	asked	Ms.	Kazee	if	the	equipment	had	
been	approved	by	the	MaD	advisory.	Ms	Kazee	was	informed	that	these	items	would	need	to	be	
approved	by	the	program	advisory	committee	first.	
 
Next	Meeting:	Fall,	2016 
 
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	6:20. 


